

## New York State Correctional Officers & Police Benevolent Association, Inc.

102 Hackett Blvd., Albany, NY 12209 (518) 427-1551 www.nyscopba.org nyscopba@nyscopba.org



President
Michael B. Powers

August 2, 2017

Executive Vice President Tammy Sawchuk Hon. Ann Marie T. Sullivan Commissioner, NYS OMH 44 Holland Ave Albany, NY 12229

Recording Secretary
Mike Dildine

Dear Commissioner Sullivan:

Treasurer

Dave Viddivo

I write to request site visits to each of your forensic facilities including Central New York Psychiatric Center, Mid-Hudson Psychiatric Center, Rochester Psychiatric Center, and Kirby Psychiatric Center. As you are aware,

Vice President, Northern Region Chris Hansen

I am requesting that Michael Powers, President of NYSCOPBA and I have access to tour these facilities where NYSCOPBA represents the titles Safety and Security Officer and Security Hospital Treatment Assistant at each of the forensic facilities. At your earliest convenience, please let me know when we can make arrangements for these four site visits.

Vice President, Mid-Hudson Region Michael Mazzella

I appreciate your time and coordination in this matter. Please let me know if there is anything further you need from me to facilitate on my end.

Vice President, Law Enforcement John Harmon, Jr.

Siffcerely,

Vice President, Central Region Paul Lashway

Tammy Sawchuk

**Executive Vice President** 

Vice President, Western Region Joe Miano

Vice President, Southern Region Clarence M. Fisher, Jr.